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21st January 2025 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have now been using our new homework system since September 2024 and, as we 
approach the mid-way point of the year, we would appreciate your feedback. 
 
Please could you complete the survey below, which should only take a couple of minutes, 
no later than Tuesday 28th January 2025. 
 
Homework Survey  
 
Regular feedback from parents helps us to improve our provision and ensure the 
homework we set is effective for as many children as possible. 
 
Thank you for your support with this survey. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr D Holland 
Head of School 
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